
FSW PARALEGAL STUDIES, ARCHITECTURE, CONSTRUCTION, & ENGINEERING PROGRAMS 
BREAKOUT MEETING FRIDAY MARCH 12, 2021 1 PM – 2 PM ZOOM 

In Attendance:                                                                                                                                            
Professor Matt Hoffman                                                                                                                
Professor Mary Conwell                                                                                                                        
Professor Sandi Towers                                                                                                                               
Professor John Montoya                                                                                                                                 
Professor Michael Rubinaccio                                                                                                                     
Professor Elizabeth Schott                                                                                                                      

The following topics were discussed at the March 2021 breakout meeting.   

1. Department Chair/Professor Conwell went over in detail the talking points of the most 
recent Learning Assessment Committee (LAC) meeting. 

2. Professor Matt Hoffman discussed copyright issues and proposed laws in the Florida 
legislature.  Professor Hoffman suggested having a Zoom meeting with the legislator 
who proposed the legislation and who is also our local state senator, Ray Rodrigues. 

3. Textbook adoption was covered for all four programs. 
4. Chair Conwell discussed the ABA Tech Show and the two spring regional conferences of 

the American Association for Paralegal Education (AAfPE).  She encouraged all faculty, 
full-time and adjunct, in the four programs to attend professional conferences because 
they are currently extremely affordable as they are in a Zoom format. 

5. The role that the advisory committees play was examined and discussed for the four 
programs.   

The breakout session was adjourned. 

 


